
 
       

Clwb Penmorfa 
 

***EXCITING NEWS – CLWB PENMORFA OPENING IN JANUARY 2021*** 
5th December 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

We are pleased to announce that a new childcare, after school and holiday provision will be opening 
at Ysgol Penmorfa on Monday 4th January 2021.  
 
Clwb Penmorfa will be open all year round from 8am to 6pm, Monday to Friday and will offer a variety 
of bespoke childcare options for children aged 3 to 11 years old for the families of Ysgol Penmorfa. 
We also offer term time childcare for children aged 2 between 9am and 3pm. 
 

Clwb Penmorfa will offer Full and Half day sessions, Wrap around care, Playgroup sessions, 
Breakfast club, After-school club, Holiday Club and Foundation Phase Early Education. Clwb 
Penmorfa will also be registered with the Welsh Government’s 30 hour Childcare Offer for Wales for 
eligible 3 and 4 year olds which can provide up to 30 hours of funded childcare and education per 
week. 
 

Clwb Penmorfa will work closely with the foundation phase department within the school to ensure a 
smooth transition for children from non-maintained to maintained education and will provide a 
complete on-site package for parents so that they are confident that their children are cared for within 
the Ysgol Penmorfa environment and ethos. 
 

To register your interest for places within Clwb Penmorfa starting in January 2021, please complete 
the slip below and return to the school office. Someone will then contact you to arrange completion 
of paperwork and to confirm sessions. An information pack is also currently available from the school 
office, Playmates or the homework club for the next few weeks if you would like further information.  
 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th January 2021 are teacher training days and we will be open to provide 
holiday club provision on these days should parents require this. We will however, need at least 6 
children for this to be viable. If you would like to book for the two inset days at a cost of £26.50 please 
do so by Friday 11th December. We will confirm your place by Friday 18th December. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sharon Davies 
Headteacher 
 

 
I wish to register my interest for my son/daughter to attend Clwb Penmorfa in January 2021 and 
consent for my contact details to be passed to Clwb Penmorfa (please state 4th/5th January if you 
require them). 
 

Parent Name  Contact 
Number 

 

Child’s Name/s  
 
 

Age/s  

Sessions/Days 
required (if known) 

 

Signature  
 

Date  

 


